
     

 

Early Career Academic Workshop 

Thursday 24 September 2015:  09:00-12:30 
Hosted by Griffith Business School 

Location: The Chancellery (G34), Meeting Room 1.05, 

Griffith University, Gold Coast Campus (map attached) 

Overview 

Early Career Academics (ECAs) are facing an increasingly competitive 

context in the Australian higher education sector. Pressures to publish and 

increasingly long hours of teaching in Business faculties make career 

progression a very complex and difficult task.  

This workshop is open to early career academics and PhD candidates close 

to graduation. It combines an exciting program of workshops and a panel 

tailored around teaching, research and career building, and provides an 

opportunity to meet and network with other ECA and more senior 

colleagues.  

The panels are composed of senior academics from the ANZAM Board and 

the Griffith Business School who will share their expertise, experience, and 

advice with participants. 

Topics that will be discussed in the workshop include: 

 Issues for Early Career Academics 

 Developing a research strategy and portfolio 

 Developing a teaching portfolio 

 Building professional networks 

 Career progression and understanding universities  

 

 

Who should attend? 

 Early Career Academics and PhD candidates close to completion 

 ANZAM members and non-members all welcome 

Workshop Program 

Time Topic Speaker 

09:00- 

09:15 
Arrival/registration 

09:15- 

09:25 
Welcome & Opening Dr Matt Xerri 

09:25- 

10:05 

ECA challenges & 

opportunities 

Dr Heather Stewart 

Professor Kate Kearins 

10:05- 

10:45 

Developing a research 

strategy 

A/Professor Ashlea Troth 

A/Professor Martin Grimmer 

10:45- 

11:10 
Morning tea 

11:10- 

11:50 

Developing a teaching 

strategy 

A/Professor Ruth McPhail 

Professor Peter Jordan 

11:50- 

12:30 

Career progression & 

understanding  

universities  

Professor Peter Jordan 

Professor Kate Kearins  

A/Professor Martin Grimmer 

 

Register your attendance now 
 

Registration is free, but places are limited. Please RSVP no later than 17 

September 2015 (including any dietary restrictions), to the ANZAM 

Academy Office – anzam@griffith.edu.au  

 

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact the local host 

at Griffith Business School, Dr Matthew Xerri – m.xerri@griffith.edu.au  

mailto:anzam@griffith.edu.au
mailto:m.xerri@griffith.edu.au


 


